
NOTICE OF BOROUGH OF BEACHWOOD 
 LAND USE BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION  

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Borough of 
Beachwood Land Use Board on Monday, May 24, 2021 has been cancelled.  The next 
scheduled meeting of the Borough of Beachwood Land Use Board will be held on 
Monday, June 14, 2021; where the Site Plan Application regarding block 5.56 and lots 3, 
4, 5, 6, and 8, also known as 1120 Halliard Avenue, will be heard by the Land Use Board.  
 
Gabrielle Napolitano 
Land Use Board Secretary 
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